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I support SB 92 amending the state corporate income tax so it applies to S
Corporations, especially to Hilcorp, which is unfairly benefiting from the current tax
code.

I also support reviving the state income tax.  We need more revenue to pay for
essential services like education, public safety, roads, and other critical
infrastructure.  I support a reduced PFD in the range of $1000.  I emphatically
oppose taking money from the CBR to balance the budget.

Mary Griswold
Homer
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